
 
 
 
 

PETER, the Bees, the Alligator...and...the WOLF! 

  
The Charlottesville Symphony at the University of Virginia 

Invites fourth and fifth grade students to attend its 
Annual Youth Concert 

Old Cabell Hall, University of Virginia 
Thursday, October 17, 2024 

10:00AM and 11:30AM 
  

Imagine how the sleek sound of a silvery flute could take flight like a fluttering bird; or how 
the lumbering low notes of a bassoon might remind you of your grandfather’s grumpy gait. 

 Picture the percussion family, mallets whirring like the wings of a bee.  
Visualize the strings – violins to the basses – vigorously vacillating their bows  

as they depict a young boy’s adventure;  
and envision the brilliant sounds of brass instruments snapping like an alligator...or a wolf!  

 
The Charlottesville Symphony, celebrating its 50th Anniversary Season,  

will introduce the orchestral families through animal-themed works by  
Nicolai Rimsky-Korsakov, Gina Gillie, Henry Fillmore and Kazumi Totaka,  

in a performance featuring Sergei Prokofiev’s Peter and the Wolf,  
narrated by Music Director Benjamin Rous. 

  

More details and reservation information will be sent on August 12th.  
Additional details will be posted on our website: www.cvillesymphony.org 

 
 

Sponsors:  
Mr. and Mrs. James L. Brown Fund for Youth Concerts 

Richard M. and Tessa G. Ader Endowed Fund for Music Education 
The Joseph and Robert Cornell Memorial Foundation 

Individual contributors to the Charlottesville Symphony Society Annual Fund 
McIntire Department of Music at the University of Virginia 

http://www.cvillesymphony.org/

